
The Independent Parliamentary Expenses 

Authority acknowledges the traditional owners 

and custodians of country throughout Australia 

and acknowledges their continuing connection 

to Land, Waters and Community.

We pay our respects to the people, the cultures 

and the Elders past, present and emerging.



The purpose of an “Acknowledgement of Country” is 

to acknowledge both the traditional and contemporary 

cultures of our Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 

Peoples and recognise their traditional and ongoing  

relationship with Land and Water.  

Respect through the acknowledgement and recognition 

of the Traditional Custodians plays an important role in 

the reconciliation process.


